## ROUNDTOWN UFO SOCIETY MONTHLY MEETING UPDATE MARCH-2021

## Greetings all,

This update has happy info to share. Regular updates were on a temporary hiatus due to Pete and his wife Patty both catching Covid-19. Pete has had a light go of it, but Patty had to be hospitalized and was on the ventilator.

The good news... Pete is recovering well, and Patty is now home and will be receiving home physical therapy as she continues to have regular doctor checkups.

They made it through the storm!!! Thank God!

Things are going so well now that there is a possibility of an in-person meeting for the month of April...

Pete will be giving us an update soon on how things are going in the Hartinger House and if a meeting will be possible.

## STAND BY FOR MORE!!!

## P.S.

While they are recovering it might be better to respect them by sending them support with "get well" cards and not inundate them with phone calls. If anyone would want to send them a card, their address is:

Pete & Patty Hartinger 1455 Shagbark Street Circleville, Ohio 43113